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Atkins, Caelan

From: tracey jones 
Sent: 27 July 2023 20:02
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: aquind interconnector

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to express my huge concerns regarding the Aquind interconnector, these concerns include the negative 
effect on our environment in Portsmouth, the huge disruption to wildlife and to trees and plants, we need to look after 
our precious green spaces in Portsmouth and this interconnector will cause damage and harm to these spaces. It will 
cause damage and harm to the allotments effecting the people who have allotments there and the important green 
space that allotments provide.  
 
So many people and parties are united against this project and  i am concerned that we are not being listened to and 
yet its our city which is going to be so negatively effected. I am concerned about the effect on people, we already 
have traffic problems  and this will increase the congestion in Portsmouth adding to pollution problems. 
 
It is not right that this kind of project is being considered for Portsmouth, I ask you to please say No to the Aquind 
Interconnector, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Tracey 




